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TOPIC:  Possible action with respect to the possible execution of a purchase and sale contract  

 

regarding the acquisition of approximately 13 acres from San Isidro Northeast limited located with such  

 

acreage located Northeast of FM 1472 and South of Bob Bullock Loop across from the Fasken Blvd.  

 

entrance from FM 1472  

 

SUBMITTED BY:  Kenneth Valls                                                           OF:  Attorneys 
 

APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD:  

DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION:   May 18, 2022 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

 

It is recommended that the UISD Board of Trustees take action with respect to the possible execution of a purchase and sale 

contract regarding the acquisition of approximately 13 acres from San Isidro Northeast limited located with such acreage 

located Northeast of FM 1472 and South of Bob Bullock Loop across from the Fasken Blvd. entrance from FM 1472. 
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POLICY REFERENCE & COMPLIANCE:  
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